Kimberly Gibbons
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From: Scott Wester <s.wester@leehyundai.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 9:55 AM

To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: Fwd: Existing septic

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Existing septic
Date:Fri, 14 Apr 2023 12:32:00 +0000
From:Mark Osborne <moshorne@harnett.org>
To:s.wester@leehyundai.com <s.wester@leehyundai.com>

Because your septic system is so new, | will not require it to be uncovered, just located for our needs.

However; you will need to fill out all the proper paperwork (Land use, and site plan) describing what you are proposing.
You will also need to flag off the building location at your site, and you will have to pay the existing septic application
fees with central permitting before | can come out to your site to permit the addition.

Mark Osborne REHS

Harnett County Health Department
Environmental Health Specialist
910-893-7547



